6. The number of section 8 vouchers being used outside of Garden Grove for
units within the jurisdiction of the Orange County Housing Authority and the
Anaheim Housing Authority.

7. The number of vouchers ported to the Santa Ana Housing Authority for each
of the past five years, 2012-2016.

8. A copy of any cooperative agreements, including mobility agreements,
between the Garden Grove Housing Authority and one or more of the
following agencies: Orange County Housing Authority, Anaheim Housing
Authority, and Santa Ana Housing Authority, that were in affect from 2012
until the present.

Pursuant to Section 6250, please respond by 5:00 p.m. on July 27, 2017. Please
provide a signed response citing any legal authorities on which you rely if you determine that
any or all of the requested information will not be disclosed. If I can provide any clarification
that will help expedite your response to my request, please do not hesitate to contact me by
phone at 714-571-5236 or by email at slandrum@legal-aid.com. Thank you in advance for
your attention to this request.

Sincerely,

“Sabyl Landrum



